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Tuesday, March 9, 2010 7:08 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Limits to Forex Trading

Dear Secretary,

I am opposed to the proposed changes to Forex regulations. It would be
another way for the big trading accounts to continue to access the
market and limit the individual investor or trader access thus making an
uneven playing field.

Sincerely,
George Alexander


